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P. 0. BOX 11880 « HARRISBURG, PA. 17108-1880 * (717) 783-3700

June 25, 1984

A. Schwencer, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 2

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

Subject: 1Issuance of the Final Environmental Statement-
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2

Pennsylvania's Single Point of Contact under Executive Order 12372 (Inter-
governmental Review of Federal Programs) has received copies of the Final
Envirommental Statement-Limerick Genmerating Station, Units 1 and 2. We
forwarded a copy to the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Resources for
review and comment. We received the enclosed comments from DER and are
forwarding them to you for your consideration.

We appreciate the opportunity to review this document.

Sincerely,

’7f3)0;\ﬁfad&{k“ (9 ;&jz;ifg;J

Barbara J. Gontz
Project Coordinator
Intergovernmental Review Process
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Pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESUURCES

June 8, 1984

SUBJECT: Final Environmental Impact Statement
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Montgomery County

TO: Barbara J. Gontz
Pennsylvania Intergovernmental Council

FROM: Richard J. Pastor, Director Q/QM

Secretary's Office of Policy
Department of Environmental Resources

The Department of Environmental Resources has reviewed the above subject
and has the following comments.

On page 4-20, Section 4.3.1.1.1, #2 - The Blue I%arsh flood con'érol
storage given in m” should be changed from 28.2 x 10" to 39.95 x 10” to
complement the revised flood stcrage value of 32,390 acre-feet.

Activities addressed in this project are subject to requlation under the
Dam Safety and !ncroachments Act and will require a written permit from the
Department of Environmeiital Resources. Environmental impact reviews on the
proposed project will be conducted upon receipt of completed permit
application. Any wetland that might be impacted by the proposed project will
also be reviewed to fulfill the requirements of Chapter 105, Rules and
Requlations.



